Ron Good

Hello Washington state Department of Ecology,
I am writing regarding the proposed clean-up plan for the Rayonier site in Port Angeles.

Any clean-up plan for the site must be comprehensive in order to take into account long-term
protection of aquatic life, animal terrestrial life, avian life, soils, plant life and human life not only
on the immediate site but in connected areas of the site as well. After all, like John Muir said,
"Everything is connected to everything else in the Universe."

For these reasons, I am supporting alternative SL-5 as the best alternative because it provides for a
permanent and long-term solution to the problems, unlike SL-3 which is inadequate to address all of
the above long-term and connected issues.

Thank you for taking my concerns into your decision-making process.
Ron Good

151 Gehrke Road
Port Angeles, WA 98362



